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End of Life Notification (EOL)             Geneva, 02nd October 2019 

EOL-005_2019_0 
GHS series 

 

Not for publication unless permission is granted by LEM 

 

 

To our Valued Customers and Partners,  

 

As part of our continued focus toward providing our customers and partners the highest level of service, 

quality and security, LEM International announces the End of Life (“EOL”) of the below mentioned current 

transducers at the end of November 2019.  

 

This is concerning the following models: 
 
 
GHS 10-SME 

GHS 10-SME - PACKACHING 

GHS 10-SME KIT 5P 

GHS 10-SME SET of 50 pcs 

GHS 12-SME - PACKAGING 

GHS 12-SME 

GHS 12-SME KIT 5P 

GHS 12-SME SET of 50 pcs 

GHS 16-SME 

GHS 16-SME - PACKAGING 

GHS 16-SME KIT 5P 

GHS 16-SME SET of 50 pcs 

GHS 20-SME 

GHS 20-SME - PACKAGING 

GHS 20-SME KIT 5P 

GHS 20-SME SET of 50 pcs 
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Reason of this obsolescence: 

Present supplier for the packaging (SO8 case) is stopping activities suddenly on September 30th, 2019. 
 
Alternative models: GO xx-SME models. 

 

Hereafter the deadlines for these models: 

Maintenance: from today 

Last call orders: Mid October 2019. After what any orders will be refused. 

Obsolescence: End November 2019 

 

 

LEM International will continue to support the repair of the concerned finished products. 

LEM International will repair defective items returned to LEM International and will invoice the customer at 

the prevailing rate for time and materials.  

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Stéphane ROLLIER 

LEM / Product Manager 

 


